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News

Saxon Comments on Electronic Disclosure

Steve Saxon was quoted in the Investment News article, 
“Automatic for the people: Fund firms back digital statements as 
default for retirement plans,” by Mark Schoeff Jr. published on 
June 14, 2011. The article discusses the industry group argument 
that plan sponsors should be able to send information to 
employees digitally without getting permission.

PUBLISHED

06/14/2011

SERVICES


